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PNW Homebrewers Conference
  March 17-18, 2016 | Vancouver, Washington
  

Registration for the 2017 Pacific Northwest Homebrewers Conference opens on January 4,
2017.  Mark your calendars!

 Registration is only $199 this year and will go up to $229 in February (we'll post those dates on
the website).  Hotel registration will also start that day.
 They''ll keep posting speakers and tour information as it comes available.

  

www.pnwhc.com
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http://pnwhc.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=eb9043e7562afd45744d428aa&id=4391101097&e=2845ed8740

